
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
July 8, 2013   
 
Mr. Jamie Dufresne. 
6409840 Manitoba (Tritec Concrete) Ltd 
Box 207, St. Eustache 
MB R0H 1H0 
Via Email: tritec.concrete@gmail.com 
  
Dear Mr. Dufresne: 
 
Re: 6409840 Manitoba Ltd (Tritec Concrete) – Environment Act Proposal 
 
We have reviewed the Environment Act Proposal (EAP) submitted on June 14, 2013 for a 
continued operation of a Concrete Batch Plant at 18 Main Street in St Eustache, MB. The 
following additional information is required before we start processing the EAP: 
 

1. An application fee of $500. 
2. Proper legal ownership of the property such as Land Title. 
3. Source of water for the operation. 
4. Methods used to handle and treat wash water, contaminated runoff and wastewater from 

the site. 
5. A proper and legible site plan of the facility. 
6. Specification and pictures of the equipment used for the operation. 
7. Description of equipment and process upgrade performed from that of Bergeron ready-

mix concrete. 
 
Once the above information is received, the EAP will be circulated as per the Environmental Approvals 
process. Please contact the undersigned at (204) 945-7023 or Eshetu.Beshada@gov.mb.ca if you have any 
questions. 

 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Eshetu Beshada, Ph.D., P. Eng. 
Environmental Engineer 
Environmental Approvals 
 
 

Climate Change and Environmental Protection Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 
www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 


